# **Our Team**

Minister

Rev. Dr. Aubrey J. Botha

519-620-4415

aubrey@cpcmail.ca

**Choir Director** 

Gwen Darling
gwen@cpcmail.ca

Family Ministries:

**Children's Ministry Coordinator** 

Kerri Beda

kerri@cpcmail.ca

**Junior Youth Coordinator** 

Kassidy Morency kassidy@cpcmail.ca

**Senior Youth Coordinator** 

Christine Kobow

**Music Director** 

brad@cpcmail.ca

Office Administrator

Brad Paddock

Debbie McKevitt

office@cpcmail.ca

519-623-1080

christine@cpcmail.ca

Deadline for bulletin submission Wednesdays at 12.30pm

Our offices are closed to the public at the moment. Please telephone and leave a message or email office@cpcmail.ca and we will respond at our earliest opportunity.





@CentralChurchCa



7, Queen's Square Cambridge, ON N1S 1H4 (519) 623-1080 centralchurchcambridge.ca

June 6 2021 @ 10am

Message Rev. Dr. Aubrey Botha

Sermon:

"Got the t-shirt!"

(Series: Been there)

Scripture:

Matthew 11:28-30

We are so glad you are here.
We are a Jesus church, where everyone is welcome, where no-one is perfect and everyone is loved.

In order for Central to follow covid-19 protocols as set down by Public Health, all in person groups are temporarily suspended during the recent stay at home order. If you have any queries please contact the office via email:

# **Announcements**

#### **Gifts of Securities: Commission Free Donations**

Did you know that you can donate stocks/shares to the church and realize a great tax saving? As an extra incentive, ScotiaMcLeod will sell gifts of less than \$5000 without charging a broker commission (usually \$140) for gifts that come in to the Presbyterian Church in Canada between June 7-10, 2021. This is a special offer for these 4 days only. Further information from Karen Plater at the Presbyterian Church in Canada national office (presbyterian.ca).

Clothing for babies and Children? Bruce and Angelica Marceau, part of our Central family, have opened a store in the downtown area for preloved clothing for babies and children up to 10 years old. They would like to offer clothing that they can't resale to those who are in need, since nobody else will take it because of Covid. If you know of someone in need that they can help, please contact them at 226 218 6882 or info@encorethreads.ca.

**Chartwell Retirement** has recently launched a short stay program for respite guests at Queen's Square. This option would: a) help prevent caregiver burnout, or b) provide short-term accommodation for recovery between hospital and home. It would be like a hotel stay including dining, nursing available 24 hours a day and social contact.

For more information contact chartwell.com or phone 226-533-9709.

# **ONLINE SERVICES**

Please note our services are available online . https://www.centralchurchcambridge.ca

https://www.youtube.com/c/ CentralchurchcambridgeCa

and

https://www.facebook.com/centralchurch

If you need to reach the office please email office@cpcmail,ca for the quickest response.

Alternatively call 519 623 1080 and leave a message on our voicemail and it will be checked periodically through the week.

# Kids' zone

After consultation with our parents and families the Session has decided that Kids' Zone will not resume until September. This is not a decision that was taken lightly but after a survey of the parents and the volunteers and receiving their feedback it was agreed that this is the best course of action. We will continue to provide activity bags for the children on Sunday mornings.